
Nativity Greetings and Metropolitan Athenagoras enthroned 

 

 

  

Revd. Prof. Andrew Louth and Revd. Dr. Michael Bakker of ACEOT wish you a blessed feast of the 

Nativity of our Lord  

and Saviour Jesus Christ, whether your celebrate it on 25 December (Gregorian calendar) or 7 

January (Julian calendar).  

We also wish you a fruitful and healthy 2014. 

 

The newly elected Metropolitan of Belgium Athenagoras was enthroned on 21 December 2013. 

AXIOS! 



On 21 October 2010 he officiated during the blessing ceremony of ACEOT. He is now 

also president of the 

Orthodox Bishops' Conference of The Netherlands, Belgium and Luxemburg.  

  

You can unsubscribe from this newsletter at www.aceot.nl. 
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